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April 28, 2023
Via FedEx

Honorable Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the Court

Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20543

Re:  Delilah Guadalupe Diaz v. United States of America,
No. 22A-

Dear Mr. Harris,

Please find an original plus two (2) copies of Guadalupe Diaz’s Application for
Extension of Time Within Which to File a Petition for Writ of Certiorari in the
above referenced matter. This Application is filed pursuant to Rule 22, and pertains to a
decision arising out of the United States Court of Appeals for the Ninth Circuit, and so
it is addressed to Justice Kagan. A Certificate of Service is also included with this filing.

Please also find enclosed an additional copy of the application, which we request
that you file-stamp and return to our offices in the self-addressed, stamped envelope

provided.

Thank you very much for your time and assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey L. Fisher
Counsel for Applicant

cc: All Counsel



